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SLO Duplicate Club Annual Meeting
September 26, 2014

Minutes
The meeting was called to order by President, Bill Ringbom at 12:30 P.M.
Minutes of the September 27, 2013 Annual Meeting were approved as read.
Mary Neal, Treasurer, reported a bank balance of $6247.41. We cleared $1333.13 for the year.

Bill then announced a required election for three Executive Board positions for a term of two
years. Current Board members Bill Donovan, Leda Fields, and Bob Clark are will to serve
another two years. Further nominations were requested but none were forthcoming and the
nominations were closed.

It was moved by Torre Houlgate-West and seconded by Mary Neal that the slate be accepted as
presented and the motion carried. Bill Donovan, Leda Fields, and Bob Clark will immediately
start to serve their two-year terms.

There being no additional business the meeting was adjourned at 12:35 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Leda Fields

Secretary



